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OPS COMMUNICATIONS 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Our school website has migrated over to the departmental website at the end of Term 1. 
This migration has generated changes to our communications. 

Presently our communication is through School Stream App  via Alerts or General Category 
and the School Website. The P & C updates will come through the School Stream App. 

The School Website will communicate updated information on events from Department of 
Education and OPS, Learning from Home plans and Good News stories. To access this 
information: 

 Home Page shows - From the Principal, Latest News, Upcoming events, Gallery
 For Parents tab on the navigation bar provides access to Notes and Learning from

Home tabs
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